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This week we have: 

- Written Fossil poems and made information posters about Mary Anning. 

- Converted, added and subtracted money. 

- Learnt about fossil formation in science.  

 

Next term our topic will be Ancient Egypt. We will be looking at forces and magnets in science, 

learning about length, perimeter and fractions in Maths and writing a range of texts in English. 

 There is no homework for the half term. Homework will resume the first week back. Please 

ensure your child continues to regularly read, practice their times tables on TTRockstars and access 

Maths Whizz over the half term break.  

 Congratulations to this terms Maths Whizz highest usage winners, they have all received a 

place on the Wonder Wall and a Wonder Wall card as a reward for their consistent usage of Maths 

Whizz at home. 

 We have a very busy term coming up. There will be Book week along with World Book Day 

and also Science week next term. We also have our class assembly on Thursday 4th April which 

parents and carers are invited to come and watch. 

 

Enjoy the half term. 

Mr Brown 


